
Dear Student, 

Those of you who have obtained vaccinations and documentation confirming vaccination outside 

Poland and EU countries from Monday (Feb. 21) will be able to submit:  

- original documents,  

- documentation translated into Polish by a sworn translator, 

- declaration (exceptionally for those registering documents on Mon, Feb 21 declaration will be 

available at the outpatient clinic, on other days please bring the questionnaire with yourself – 

the Dean’s office will provide you with it on Mon) of consent to the registration of data in the 

e-Zdrowie system  

to the Occupational Medicine Outpatient Clinic (39 Przybyszewskiego Str.) to register documents and 

obtain a UCC. Remember also to bring a valid document confirming your identity (e.g. passport)! 

Without it the registration will not be possible. 

The registration desk will accept students between Mon-Fri from 8:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m.  

When waiting in line, remember to keep a safe distance and wear a mask! 

 

After obtaining your UCC, scan your document and upload it to the VISUS system, remember to keep 

checking the status of your document in the AKSON system! Only there you can check the status of 

your document. 

 

In order to facilitate the process of translation and obtaining UCC we are extending the possibility of 

converting documents to UCC and uploading them to VISUS until March 6, 2022, however, direct 

contact classes starting from March 1, 2022 will be open only to those who have met the requirement 

for UCC registration in VISUS and whose UCC (or document regarding exemption from the obligation 

to vaccinate on medical grounds or Certificate of Recovery) has been approved. After March 6, 2022 

UCC will be absolutely necessary to participate in classes regardless of their form (you were informed 

about that on Feb 4). 

 

Additionally, please note that those who wish to receive a booster (Pfizer vaccine available) will be 

able to do so in the Occupational Medicine Outpatient Clinic. To register for the vaccination, contact 

your respective Dean's Office assistant by Monday 10:00 a.m. (Feb. 21) in order to register for the 

vaccination on Thu (Feb. 24) – please note that students holding currently valid UCC are not subject to 

register for Thu (Feb. 24). 


